
25th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carers
.
Re - Sailing Year 6 P.E

Next half-term, we are pleased to be offering Sailing for Year 6 P.E sessions, with the addition of being able
to gain a qualification, RYA Level 1. These sessions will be at no cost to parents/carers.

These sessions will take place on:

● Friday 9th June - 12:30pm to 3:30pm
● Friday 16th June - 12:30 pm to 3:30pm
● Friday 23rd June (inset day but session will still take place) - 12:30pm - 3:30pm
● Friday 30th June - 12:30pm - 3:30pm
● Friday 14th July - 9am - 12:30pm
● Friday 21st July - 9am - 12:30pm

The sailing will take place at the Weymouth and Portland Sailing Academy, they will be provided with wetsuits,
buoyancy aids and helmets ready to get out on the water. Please pack them suitable swimwear, a towel and
water shoes/old trainers in a separate bag.The children will be under the supervision of fully training sailing
instructors and members of staff at all times.

For the afternoon sessions,the children will be transported by minibus from 12:30pm. For the morning sessions,
where possible, we ask you drop your child down at the Sailing Academy for 9am and we will transport them back
to school for lunchtime

Please indicate on the consent form, how you would like your child to start/finish their day at the Sailing Academy.
If you would like to collect your child from the Sailing Academy, they will be finishing on the water at 3:30 so will
need time to change out of wetsuits. Should you wish for your child to be returned to Atlantic Academy by
minibus, we should be back by 4pm approximately.

Indemnity forms need to be completed as well as the consent form for your child to be eligible to sail in these
sessions. Please follow the link from here- for indemnity form and here for the consent form.

https://andrewsimpsoncentres.tfaforms.net/13?ASF=a0j4J000005PCB5
https://forms.gle/eCNRiD45XwYRUtCC7


Additional PE sessions will take place on Thursday afternoons, next term with their class teacher. Please ensure
that they have a full PE kit on these Thursdays.

Any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch via the Contact Form on the Academy’s website.

Yours faithfully

Mrs C.E Russell - Primary P.E Coordinator


